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Dear CAME Members:

We hope that we will see many of you at the upcoming Canadian Conference on Medical Education (CCME
2016) in Montreal. Please drop by the CAME booth which will be located at the Fairmont the Queen Elizabeth,

Montreal.

Of the many sessions and other activities being held at CCME, please plan to attend the CAME Annual General
Meeting which will take place on Saturday, April 16, 2016 from 18:30 to 20:30 at the Fairmont the Queen
Elizabeth in the Jolliet Room, located on the convention floor. During this time, we will provide you with an
update of CAME's current activities, hold our annual elections, and honor the recipients of the CAME

Certificate of Merit Award. We hope that you will be able to join us to celebrate educational excellence.

The Annual General Meeting of the CAME Foundation and elections will also be held on Saturday, April 16,
2016 prior to the CAME Annual General Meeting.

We are pleased to present a robust slate of nominees for positions on the CAME Executive this year :

http://www.came-acem.ca/docs/announcements/Slate-of-Nominations-2016-EN.pdf

We look forward to seeing many of you in Montreal!

Sincerely,

Dr. Jocelyn Lockyer, CAME President

Dr. Allyn Walsh, CAME President Elect



